
  

February 13, 2025 

 

Dr. Brian Muller, Principal 

Northwest Guilford High School 

 

 

Hello Viking Families, 

 

This letter provides important information regarding Northwest Guilford High’s 2025-26 course registration 
process. The resources and information below will help guide decisions about your child’s course 
requests and help them reach the next stage of academic progress.    
 
Northwest will host a floating Curriculum Night on February 19th. Families may visit our school between 
5:30-7:00pm to speak with teachers and learn about course offerings. Curriculum Night will take place in 
the cafeteria, media center and auditorium.   
 
A link to the online version of the registration book can be found on the Northwest website under Student 
Services – Counseling Department – Registration. The registration book contains information about the 
multitude of choices in GCS and is designed to help you and your child make the best choices for their high 
school education and post-secondary opportunities. 
 
Your child will register for their course requests using the Online Course Registration. Directions are 
included within this registration packet. In addition, students will complete a paper registration form which 
is to be returned to English teachers by February 24th. 
 
The Northwest registration window will be open from February 14th, 5 pm to February 24th, 9am.  
 
Parents/guardians may review their child’s 2025-2026 course requests by accessing the PowerSchool 
Parent Portal, available on the Northwest website under the Parents tab – PowerSchool for Parents.  
 
All registration documents and information are available on the Northwest website under Student 
Services - Counseling Department - Registration, in addition to grade level Canvas courses. Documents 
include the Graduation Check list/4 year plan. This form helps your student map out coursework for their 
high school years. Please take time to review and discuss your child’s course requests. 
 
We encourage students to take advantage of rigorous coursework as GCS is proud to offer courses and 
programs that prepare students for educational and career opportunities after high school.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Brian Muller  
                        
         
 


